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DANGER     *     POISON

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

SEED DECAY, SEEDLING BLIGHT AND DAMPING-OFF ON VEGETABLE CROPS:
Dust THIRAM 75W on seed according to the rates listed below:

CROP RATE
(g/100 kg of seed)

Broccoli, Brussels Sprouts,
Cabbage, Cauliflower

300 g

Cucumber, Melon, Pumpkin, Squash 175 g

Onion (all types) 300 g

Tomatoes 300 g



SEED DECAY, SEEDLING BLIGHT AND DAMPING-OFF ON MUSTARD AND RAPE:
When using Furadan (R) 5G insecticide for control of Flea
Beetles, it is recommended to mix THIRAM 75W with the seed in the
drill box.  Use 400g/100 kg of seed.

SMUT ON ONIONS:  When using Ethion-Thiram granular
insecticide-fungicide for control of Onion Maggot and Smut, it is
recommended to mix THIRAM 75W with the seed in the hopper box. 
For dry onions, use 500 g/kg of seed.  Do not use THIRAM 75W on
Spanish onion transplants.  Do not mix with your bare hands.

BROWN PATCH ON TURF:  Regular application of THIRAM 75W in
combination with good turf management will help prevent this
disease.  Do not mow or water grass within 24 hours after
treatment to allow spray to dry completely.

PREVENTIVE PROGRAM:  Apply every 7-10 days starting before the
earliest probable disease infection period and continue
throughout the season.  For golf course greens, also spray
surrounding grass.  Under unusually warm, humid conditions, apply
every 7 days.  Use 90 grams of THIRAM 75W IN 25-50 litres of
water per 100 square metres.

CURATIVE PROGRAM:  Spray infected and surrounding area every 7
days with 125-175 grams of THIRAM 75W in 25-50 litres of water
per 100 square metres beginning when the disease is first
noticed.  When the disease is under control continue spraying
according to the Preventive Program.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed or inhaled.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and
clothing.  May cause irritation of eyes, nose, throat and skin.
May cause allergic eczema in sensitive individuals.  Do not
breathe the dust or spray mist.  Apply seed treatment only in
adequately ventilated areas.  Wash after handling and before
eating, drinking or smoking.  Do not consume alcoholic beverages
immediately before or within 24 hours after working with Thiram.
Wash contaminated clothing before re-use.  Highly toxic to fish.
May be harmful to birds if ingested.  Do not feed or graze
treated grass or clippings to livestock.  Do not contaminate any
body of water.

Label containers of treated seed "POISON - This seed has been
treated with Thiram; do not use for food, feed or oil
processing".



FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting and have patient
consume milk or white of egg.  Rush patient to hospital taking
this labelled container with you.  In case of skin contact,
remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap
and water.  If in eyes, flush with plenty of water for 15 minutes
and get medical attention.

STORAGE:  Store in a cool, dry, ventilated place away from food
and feed.  DO NOT LEAVE surplus seed where birds or animals will
have access to it.

DISPOSAL:  
1. Empty bag.  
2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional

cleaning of the bag prior to its disposal.  
3. Make the empty bag unsuitable for further use.
4. Dispose of the bag in accordance with provincial

requirements.  
5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product,

treated seed, and the cleanup of spills contact the regional
office of Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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